
Utility Safety Compliance Workshop 

Feedback Request 

Dear [Participant's Name], 

Thank you for attending our recent Utility Safety Compliance Workshop held on [Date]. We 

appreciate your participation and hope you found the session informative and beneficial. 

To ensure we continue to improve our programs, we kindly ask you to provide your feedback on 

the workshop. Your insights are invaluable to us and will help shape future workshops. 

Feedback Questions: 

1. How would you rate the overall workshop? (1-5) 

2. What did you find most valuable about the workshop? 

3. What topics would you like to see covered in future workshops? 

4. Any additional comments or suggestions? 

Please reply to this email by [Deadline Date]. Your feedback is greatly appreciated! 

Thank you once again for your participation. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Organization] 

[Contact Information] 


